
We will be having this meeting in room 404 in

order to use the computers in the labs. If you would

like to bring your own laptop you can, but it is not

necessary. If you're using your own device, make

sure that you can run GeoGebra Classic 5.

Contact us:    cmu.kme@gmail.com   cmukme.weebly.com

February 18th from 7 to 8pm in Pearce 404

 GEOGEBRA
WORKSHOP

Professor Marcinek will be holding a
workshop for us to teach us how to use

GeoGebra! Whether this is your first time
using GeoGebra or have used it for years,
there will be something for everyone to

learn. The focus of the workshop is
exploring how geometry and algebra

interact. We will discuss conic sections and
see why geometric definitions produce the

same curves as cutting a cone. We hope you
can all make it!!

KAPPA MU EPSILON- MATH CLUB


